TWGHs Lo Kon Ting Memorial College
24 October 2023
All F.6 graduates:

We would like to inform you that you may collect the HKDSE Examination 2023 certificate
between 24 October and 22 December 2023. Please check your personal data (such as
Chinese/English name and Hong Kong ID card number) on the certificates carefully, should
amendments be necessary, please contact Miss Cheng to complete the amendment request
forms and return them together with your certificate as soon as possible. No amendment of
personal data on a certificate will be accepted after 22 December 2023.

School office hours :
Monday to Friday : 9:00 am to 12:00 noon 2:00 pm to 4:30 pm
Saturday - 9:00 am to 12:00 noon
Sunday and Public holiday :  Closed

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact Miss Cheng at 2474 2678.

Careers Committee
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